
Good evening, Warrior Families, 

This is Julie Finley, Assistant Principal, with a few updates. On behalf of the entire administrative 
team, faculty, and staff, I want to welcome all new and returning students to the first day, Monday, 
August 12th, of the 2024-25 school year! 

I want to highlight a few important items surrounding the first day of school. Our 1st period begins at 
7:25am. Students will go directly to their 1st period.  During their 4th period, students will receive a 
breakdown of the “Welcome Back Packet” that contains various documents that need to be filled 
out and returned – please note that many will need to be completed ONLINE via your parent portal. 
All forms must be completed and returned to their 4th period teacher by Friday, August 16th. 

We will have copies of student schedules in their 1st period class tomorrow, but it is imperative that 
students look on Focus under CLASS SCHEDULE tonight to see where to go 1st period. We will also 
have numerous staff members throughout the cafeteria and main hallways to assist students with 
locating that class if needed. 

Additionally, any student that has questions/concerns regarding their schedule, they can find a 
Microsoft Forms Survey on our Guidance website, along with QR codes being available throughout 
the school. The form is required for any schedule correction to be considered, and they must be 
completed no later than Friday, August 16th by 2pm. 

Also, when dropping your student off in the morning, it is highly recommended that you drop your 
student off in the SOUTH parent car circle. This is quickest and most efficient drop off and pick up 
point in the school, as our student parking is busy with student drivers, dropping off and picking up 
there will lead to a greater number of vehicles and slower times. Again, welcome back for a 
fantastic 2024-25 school year! 

Enjoy the remainder of your evening, stay safe, and We are Osceola Fundamental, Home of 
Academic Success and Warrior P.R.I.D.E.! 

 


